
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The school is looking for two responsible children to act as ambassadors 

for the year 2022-23. It is a fantastic opportunity to develop wider skills  

and personal qualities such as working in a team, solving problems, organising  

activities and taking on a leadership role. 

 

Could you be one of these children? 
 

The job will include: 
 

 Preparing for and talking to groups of new parents 

 Giving guided tours of our school to visitors 

 Representing the school at any DASP events 

 Chairing our School Council meetings 

 Informing the whole school of issues raised at School Council meetings 

 Interviewing candidates for any teaching job that arises 

 

Interested? 
 

1. Please write a letter to Mrs Garner explaining why you would like this job 

   and why you think you would be good at it. This letter must be handed in to  

   Mrs Garner or e-mailed to the school by 4th November.  

   E-mail address: office@charminster.dorset.sch.uk 

    

2. You will then be invited to give a short presentation to the whole school 

   (5 minutes) in an assembly on Friday 11th November. 

 

3. Following your presentation you will be asked a few questions. 

 

4. An election involving all children in the school will then be held with an 

announcement of the result on Friday 5th November. 

 

 

Good luck, we look forward to hearing from you. 

http://79.170.44.142/charminster.dorset.sch.uk/

